
 

22-244E 
世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G K O N G  W O RL D  FE D E RA T IO N  S CH O O L  L IM I T E D 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                          12th July, 2023 

“Online Lunch Ordering” for the next academic year 

         Starting from theacademic year of 2023-2024, lunch orders can be placed online. Parents will 

find it more convenient and efficient to order meals, make payments, and request refunds, which 

will avoid any misunderstandings. Please install the corresponding software (App name: Four Seas 

Murray) on your mobile phone before the summer holiday. Follow the instructions in the "Four Seas 

Murray Catering Letter to Parents" to install the app and log in for a trial. If you have any inquiries 

regarding the app, please contact Four Seas Murray Catering at 2454 8993 or WhatsApp via 9864 

4384. 

 

The menu for September will be available for parents starting from 23rd August, 2023. Please 

use the lunch ordering app before the deadline to select meals and submit the payment.  

 Parents are required to read the following information carefully: 

Yours faithfully,  

                                                                                                    Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                             Principal         

Ordering Method: 
The lunch service provider only accepts online ordering during the designated 

period, late ordering will not be entertained. 

Payment Method: 

The lunch service provider only accepts electronic payments made in the 

ordering app. Please refer to the attached list for more details on the accepted 

payment methods. 

Cancellation of 

Meal Ordering: 

If student needs to cancel their lunch order due to absence, parents is required 

to cancel the order through the app by themselves before 9:30 a.m. on that day. 

Late cancellations will not be entertained. 

Lunch Price: 
The monthly subscription price is HKD $25 per serving, and the 

 direct purchase price at school is HKD $26. 

Teacher in 

Charge: 

For any inquiries about the new arrangements, please contact Ms. Wong or the 

school office at 2404 5333. 

Note: 

1. Parents is required to order, pay, and cancel the lunchs by themselves 

through the "online ordering" system every month. 

2. The school office will no longer handle the orders and payments on behalf 

of parents. 
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